
Let’s Get 

Together! 

National 
Servicemen 
of Australia 

A national celebration to honour these three 

milestones will be conducted on Thursday, 

September 8, 2022 at the Australian War 

Memorial in Canberra.  All NASHOs and their 

families are encouraged to attend and will be 

warmly welcomed. 

 

We seek your cooperation by completing and 

returning the enclosed expression of interest 

form to allow for proper and efficient 

planning. 

Anniversaries Reunion 2022 

In Service to the Nation 
 

2021 - 70 Years since start of National Service 

2022 - 50 Years since end of National Service 

2022 - 12 Years since Memorial Dedication  
 

Canberra, September 8, 2022 

Contact: 

Committee Chairman 

nashosecretary@optusnet.com.au 

0414 075 122 

Come to Canberra and join us in this special 

National Celebration to honour these 

milestones which is likely to be the last major 

event for NASHOs. 



A Memorial for all 

National Servicemen 

Schedule 

of Events 

On September 8, 2010 in a sea of blue 

blazers and berets, almost 5,000 National 

Servicemen and their families watched the 

solemn ceremony to unveil and dedicate the 

National Memorial to National Servicemen, 

set against the imposing backdrop of the 

Australian War Memorial in Canberra.  The 

sandstone, granite and bronze fountain is 

inscribed: 

 

Wednesday, September 7, 2022 
• Arrive Canberra, transfer to accommodation. 

• Evening, individual group Meet and Greet 

functions. 

• Reunion Dinner for original Planning Group 

and Council. 

 

Thursday, September 8, 2022 
• 10:30am assembly in the forecourt of the 

Australian War Memorial. 

• 11:00am Commemorative Service and 

wreath laying at the National Memorial. 

• 12:30pm Reunion lunch for all attendees. 

• 5:00pm Attend Sunset Service at War 

Memorial Pool of Remembrance. 

‘Dedicated to All Australian 

National Servicemen, and in 

Memory of Those Who Died.’ 

A Message from 

the Planning 

Committee 

This event is jointly hosted by the Australian 

War Memorial and the National Servicemen’s 

Association of Australia.  It is not an 

Association event and all NASHOs are 

encouraged to attend regardless of your 

organisation or group. 

 

Each year on the 8th September, a National 

Service Ceremony has been conducted at the 

AWM for all National Servicemen, however 

due to falling attendances this is likely to be 

the last National event of this kind. 


